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BAFIX

GERMICIDAL SPRAY & WIPE CLEANER AND
SURFACE DEODORANT

VIRUCIDAL* - FUNGICIDAL* - BACTERICIDAL*

FOR USE IN INDUSTRIAL AND FOOD PROCESSING ESTABLISHMENTS

*Virucidal against Influenza A2/Hong Kong, Herpes simplex type 1
and Herpes simplex type 2 on precleaned, inanimate, hard
surfaces.

*Fungicidal against Aspergillus niger, Candida albicans and
Trichophyton mentagrophytes.

*Bactericidal against Escherichia coli, Klebsiella pneumoniae,
Pseudomonas aeruginosa, Salmonella choleraesuis and
Staphylococcus auereus.

GUARANTEE:

n-Alkyl (5% C12, 60% C14, 30% C16, 5% C18)
dimethyl benzyl ammonium chlorides     0.11%
n-Alkyl (50% C12, 30% C14, 17% C16, 3% C18)

dimethyl ethylbenzyl ammonium chlorides   0.11%

REGISTRATION NO. 25120

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DIN NO. 01958534

NET CONTENTS: 623 g (22 oz)

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION    FLAMMABLE 

CONTAINER MAY EXPLODE IF HEATED

LOT NO.

Manufactured by:
Hysan Corporation 
Chicago, IL 60609



Canadian Address:
199 Steelcase Rd. W

Markham, ON 
L3R 2M4

For Industrial, Institutional, Commercial, and Hospital Use.

A READY-TO-USE TRIPLE-ACTION PRODUCT - Highly Effective Cleaning
Action: Contains very efficient solvents, detergents, builders,
and other ingredients to quickly dissolve soap scum and clean
away dirt, grease, body oils, and grime on hard, non-porous
surfaces (counter tops, examining tables, instrument trays). 
Contains no abrasives; will not scratch delicate surfaces.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Shake container well before each use.  Spray
surface from about 15 to 20 cm away.  Do not use on humans or
animals.  Do not contaminate foods/drinks/feeds.  After use on
food/drink/feed-contact surfaces, rinse it off thoroughly with
potable water.

Clean & Deodorize: Apply an even foam coating over the surface. 
On moderate soil, give foam a minute to penetrate.  Wipe clean
with a cloth or towel.  A pre-cleaning step with a scrubber may
be necessary to remove gross filth.

Disinfect: Clean surface thoroughly as directed above.  Apply a
thin coating of foam, making sure it completely covers and
thoroughly wets the area to be treated.  Completed disinfection
requires a contact time of 10 minutes at approximately 20'C.  For
mildew control, do not wipe surface, but allow it to air dry;
repeat treatment if growth reappears.  Otherwise, wipe surface
with a clean, damp cloth, then allow it to air dry.

Instructions for Cleaning and Decontaminating Against HIV-1 on
Surfaces and Objects Soiled with Blood or Bodily Fluids: This
product is effective against HIV-1 (Human Immunodeficiency Virus)
in the presence of organic soil (10% blood serum).  Personal
Protection: When handling items soiled with blood or bodily
fluids, wear disposable latex gloves, gowns, masks, and eye
coverings.  Cleaning Procedure: Thoroughly clean blood or bodily
fluids from surfaces before applying.  Contact Time: Allow
surface to remain wet for 10 minutes.  Disposal of Infectious
Materials: Blood and other bodily fluids should be disposed of
according to provincial and federal regulations for infectious
waste disposal.



PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Causes moderate eye
irritation; do not get in eyes.  Avoid prolonged or repeated skin
contact.  Remove and wash any contaminated clothing.  Contents
under pressure.  Do not use in the presence of open flame or
spark.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or
other sources of heat.  Do not puncture or incinerate container
or store at temperatures above 50'C.  Do not store in food
processing areas.  Avoid contamination of food contact surfaces
in the application of this product.

FIRST-AID: In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes, call a
physician.  Remove and wash contaminated clothing before reuse. 
Avoid contact with foaming spray.  Call a physician.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure.  Dispose of empty container in accordance
with provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
provincial regulatory agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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